Phog: This is the note referred to in our conversation at Rotary last Monde

COPY ;

£,
In letter 1 July you asked which Harold Johnson--Home address

was Osage City, Kansas; worked for Dr. Ed Elbel for L yrs. while attending
college, BS Bus. Ad. 19,0,

By the way I believe Ed Elbel's intramural athletic program
was very worthwhile and proved valueble to all men in their boot or basic
traininge This program to provide athletic training for those not
qualified for or interested in varsity athletics I believe should be given

increased emphasis after the war. I am sure that thousands of former

participants will agree,

Contrary to the evidenced opinion of some responsible athletic QA
an adequately sponsored intramural sports program would bring about a greater
support for the varsity athletic activities. I believe fellows like my old =

friends Engleman, Cadwalader, Weinjecke, Pralle, will agree?! Didn't most
of' them participate in the intramural sports in which they did not letter
with the varsity.

I guess you can tell I think a lot of Ed Elbel and the good work

he did,

Thanks for reading this,
HEJ




